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All UFUQ Career Firefighters and Station Officer
members located in the South East, Brisbane and
North Coast Region

On Tuesday 2 October 2012, there will be protected industrial action taken
between 1300-1500 hours.

Firefighter and Station Officers:
(Except Brisbane Roster officers as they have already taken a 24 hour strike on 27
August 2012)

Industrial Action:

There will be a ban on the performance of all work except:

The performance of, the processing of, and responding and mobilising resources to:

000 emergency calls;

Fire calls;

Primary alarm activations;
Turnout notifications.

This is ‘protected industrial action’ it is unlawful for QFRS to threaten any reprisals
against members taking this action, other than to withhold pay for the period.

This action will be taken in support of our enterprise bargaining.

JOHN OLIVER
State Secretary
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